
 
Former Worker Medical Screening Program (FWP) 

 

Colorectal Cancer Screening Saves Former Worker Lives 

 

DOE and the Former Worker Programs are partnering to host a public webinar that will provide information 

about the importance and impact of colorectal cancer screening in the medical screenings of former 

workers.  

 

Presenters: Marianne Cloeren, MD, MPH ; John Dement, Ph.D., CIH 

 

Discussion will include:  

• Risk factors and trends in colorectal cancer (CRC) screening 

• Screening approaches and what happens if test is abnormal 

• Impact of screening done via the FWP programs 

 

Presenters’ Biographies:  

 

Dr. Marianne Cloeren is the Medical Director of the Building Trades National Medical Screening  Program 

(BTMed) and an Associate Professor of Medicine in the Division of Occupational and Environmental 

Medicine at the University of Maryland School of Medicine. She received her MD at Temple University 

School of Medicine in Philadelphia and her MPH at Johns Hopkins Bloomberg School of Public Health. 

She is Board-Certified in both Occupational Medicine and Internal Medicine. Dr. Cloeren served on the 

DOL’s Advisory Board on Toxic Substances and Worker Health from 2022-2024.  

 

Dr. John M. Dement provides industrial hygiene and epidemiologic expertise to the Building Trades 

National Medical Screening Program. He is a certified industrial hygienist and Professor Emeritus in the 

Division of Occupational and Environmental Medicine at Duke University.  Dr. Dement received a BS in 

Mechanical Engineering from NC State University, an MS in Industrial Hygiene from the Harvard School 

of Public Health, and a PhD in Industrial Hygiene/Epidemiology from the University of North Carolina.  Dr 

Dement served on the DOL’s Advisory Board on Toxic Substances and Worker Health from 2018-2022.  

 

February 12, 2025 

2:00-3:00 p.m. EST 
 

Click Here to Register  
Register by February 12, 2025, at 1:00 p.m. EST, to join this webinar. 

 

About the FWP:  The FWP provides ongoing medical screening examinations, at no cost, to all former 

DOE Federal, contractor, and subcontractor workers who may be at risk for occupational diseases. The 

FWP is supported by the U.S. Department of Energy's (DOE) Office of Environment, Health, Safety and 

Security (EHSS) and reflects our commitment to the health and safety of all DOE workers - past and present 

- who have served the Nation in its National security and other missions. 

https://www.energy.gov/ehss/former-worker-medical-screening-program-0  

 

Disclaimer:  The Former Worker Medical Screening Program (FWP) webinar series does not require 

enrollment in the FWP to participate; your participation is voluntary. However, your registration 

information will be collected for future outreach. 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_5P65OaJ3RZ6DT-BpRP1Ndw#/registration

